
Parents

We value your partnership with us as we seek to teach your children.  Internet filtering has been
and remains a key component as our students access internet resources.  This year, we have
an updated internet filter that has a parent component to it.  You will be receiving an email from
the filtering company with a subject line of:  Welcome to Securly.  This email get you started with
access to not only see where your child is going on the internet, but will also allow you to have
further controls at home for those students who take a school device home.

Securly further provides a help desk should find the need to seek help.

Thank you for your partnership with us.


